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Subject: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted

First Name beverley
Last Name Mclachlan

i

Contact Number

Your Message A BIG NO TO THIS DEVLPMENT REQUEST FOR A PRIVATE PLANT TO BE BUILT ON PIGGABEEN
DRIVING RANGE, WHICH WAS PURCHASED TO SERVICE THE COBAKI LAKES ESTATE OF 10,000 HOME SITES.
THE PLANT WILL BE OUT OF VIEW OF THE SUB-DIVISION & FUTURE BUYERS WOULD NOT KNOW IT WAS
THERE UNTIL AFFECTED. Bev Mclachlan





